
Dear Our Community,
We must offer more than thoughts and prayers; we must enact 

change to end this horrific Gun violence. With that in mind, Students 
Demand Action will encourage you all to gather on:


When? ___

 Where? _____


Tie an orange ribbon to the fence in remembrance of those who died 
… & those who lived.


            Let's demand action. Whether you are tying a ribbon with a 
specific name in your mind or a specific occurrence, the mere action 
stands as a reminder to each individual on our campus that we must take 
action.           

           Why an orange ribbon? In this, we remember not only the 
massacre which occurred just on Tuesday and not only the (#) acts of 
gun violence causing death in a US educational institution in (year) 
alone. Rather we remember every single victim of gun violence in the 
United States, with the massacre in (most recent act of gun violence) at 
the front of our minds. Furthermore, Wear Orange Weekend is June 
_____. Although we are not in school this weekend, SDA hopes you 
all wear orange and partake in the orange ribbon tying on (date of your 
event). Wearing orange demonstrates our collective action in ending the 
gun violence epidemic, honoring the lives lost to gun violence, and 
raising awareness about this public health crisis. 

             Text STUDENTS to 644-33. By texting, you agree to receive 
communications to your phone number from Everytown organizations. 
Msg freq varies. STOP to quit. Msg & data rates may apply. This simple 
text will ensure you're looped in whenever there’s an opportunity to call 
their lawmaker or sign a petition. Follow @studentsdemandsia on 
Instagram, to continue to be aware.  Educating yourself and others is the 
first step in advocating and ending the gun violence epidemic.

Sincerely,
Public Health PHC, in support of the efforts hosted by Everytown & 
Students Demand Action.





